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April 21, 2005

BY FACSIMILE AND U.S, MAIL
Freedom of Information Act Coordinator

Office of Chief Counsel

Federal Railroad Administration —
1120 Vermont Avenue, N.W., Stop 10 - o2
Washington, D.C. 20590 = &
Fax (202) 493-6068 o =
— pris 4

Re:  FOIA Request, Tanker Leak, UP Railroad, Roper Yard, South Salt Lake, f@z‘ah?
' E -0

Dear Freedom of Information Act Coordinator; z =
S an

On behalf of the City of South Salt Lake, Utah (“the City”), T write to make &5
request for information pursnant to the Freedom of Information Act. The informiation

requested consists of the following:

Copies of any and all information in the possession or conirol of the Federal
Railroad Administration (FRA) pertaining to the investigation of the leak of acid

from a railroad tanker car at the Union Pacific Railroad Company’s “Roper Yard® —~ —« — -

at approximately 2272'S. 600 W., South Salt Lake, Utah, beginning on
approximately March 6, 2005, including all reports, notes, witness statements,
correspondence, photographs, test results, whether generated by the FRA or any
other individual or entity and regardless of the format in which the information is

stored.

The City is prepared to pay all fees and costs associated with this request. ‘

Dave Carlson, City Attorney



